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June 3, 2024 
 
Dear Class of 2030,  
 
Congratulations on your admission to Rutgers University, and welcome to the Ernest Mario 
School of Pharmacy! We hope you are enjoying the remainder of your high school career and 
feeling excited as you begin to prepare for your first semester of college and become a member 
of the Rutgers community!   
 
Like the rest of the faculty and staff at Rutgers, I would l like to extend a warm welcome and 
offer some important information for you as you embark on this new journey as a Scarlet Knight, 
and more specifically a PharmD student.  
 
As you may already be aware, the University is working together to welcome students on 
campus for the Fall 2024 semester; and in doing so, your health and safety remain our 
paramount concern.  For more information on Student Health and Immunization requirements, 
please click here.  You are also encouraged to participate in Orientation experiences offered 
through the University.  These New Student Orientation experiences are a wonderful 
opportunity to connect with your peers, University staff, and familiarize yourself with the 
Campus and all it has to offer!  I encourage you to sign up for orientation, as soon as you are 
able.  Please see information here.  
 
Additionally, all incoming students are required to take a placement exam, unless they meet one 
of the exemptions listed here.  Some of you have already taken placement exams, which is great!  
If you are not exempt, and have not yet taken the placement exam, I strongly advise you to do 
so as soon as possible!  Taking the placement exam is a crucial part of determining your 
math and English courses for your Fall 2024 course registration.  Please see the attached 
flyer from the University Placement Testing Office with more information.  
 
To provide you with important information regarding Fall 2024 registration attached to this 
email is a list of Frequently Asked Questions, each with a response, that I hope you find helpful.   
 
For any additional questions, you may email academicservices@pharmacy.rutgers.edu. Please 
allow 48-72hrs for a response as we are currently experiencing high volumes of emails.   
        

Sincerely,  
       
 
       Dean Sclafani 
       Assistant Dean for Academic Services 
       academicservices@pharmacy.rutgers.edu  
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